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Juan Rodriguez

From: Willis D. Hawley <wdh@umd.edu>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 8:18 AM
To: Brown, Samuel
Cc: Thompson, Lois D.; Rubin Salter Jr.; Juan Rodriguez; Eichner, James (CRT); Chanock, 

Alexander (CRT) (Alexander.Chanock@usdoj.gov); Peter Beauchamp; shaheena simons; 
Desegregation; Converse, Bruce; Vicki Balentine; Becky Montano; Kelly Langford; Taylor, 
Martha; Duncan, Stuart; Patterson, Charlotte; Nodine, Bryant

Subject: Re: Davis Parking Lot DIA

I have no objection to this. But I do object to the District seeking 
Board approval--even contingent--before prior review by the P/SM. 
This proposal seems an easy call on the merits but I  believe that I 
should not approve further requests when they have been "pre-
approved" by the Board.  Bill 
 
On Fri, Jul 14, 2017 at 7:33 PM, Brown, Samuel <Samuel.Brown@tusd1.org> wrote: 

Dr Hawley/Counsel: the District has been using parking space owned by the City of Tucson to supplement the 
available parking at Davis Elementary, a school located in downtown Tucson.  The City has offered to sell the 
property to the District and, pursuant to the USP and the Order Appointing the SM, the District is now seeking 
Special Master and Plaintiffs approval for its plans to purchase the property from the City.   

  

Please review the attached draft DIA.  Please share any of your questions or concerns no later than Friday, July 
21, 2017.  If you do not object to this purchase, please email us to let us know no later than next Friday, July 21, 
2017.  

  

We will plan to bring this item to our Governing Board for final approval (including any concerns or objections 
shared by the Special Master or Plaintiffs) on Tuesday, August 8, 2017.  Thanks, Sam and Martha. 

  

  

 
 
 
 
--  
Willis D. Hawley 
Professor Emeritus of Education and Public Policy 
University of Maryland, College Park 
Senior Adviser, Southern Poverty Law Center 
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